
QUALIT Y DATA MATTERS!

Each quarter for the next year, 
AMPO will be providing you 
with information that can be 
shared with your staff to 
convey the importance 
of the data they’re 
providing. We would 
appreciate your help in 
sharing the following 
information via email 
and emphasizing the 
importance of the 
data they collect 
during meetings 
or in one-on-one 
conversations with 
 your staff.

If you have any questions, 
please contact:

Dave Solsrud  
320-214-6428

We need your help to  
promote quality data! 


